
 

D.O.No. 1/37/2018-TPT 

June 20, 2018 

 

Dear Mr. Sevala Naik Mude,  

 

NITI Aayog, is organising ‘MOVE: Global Mobility Summit’ in New Delhi on 7
th

 - 8
th

 

September, 2018. The Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi will be inaugurating the Summit, 

which will be India’s First Global Mobility Summit, with over 1,200 expected participants from across 

the world including Government and Global Industry leaders, Research Organizations, Academia and 

Civil Society Organisations. MOVE aims to bring together and engage with key stakeholders within the 

rapidly transforming global mobility landscape and to evolve a public interest framework for a shared, 

connected, zero emission and inclusive mobility agenda for the future.  

In the run up to GMS, it is proposed to organize a series of webinars to learn from the global 

experts, think tanks, academia and other stakeholders in the area of mobility. The webinars would act as 

a platform to share global best practices and have enriching discussions on different areas of mobility.  

The webinar design includes a presentation on mobility to set up context and define a holistic 

framework to approach different areas of mobility. This will be followed by discussions with the 

participants. The webinar is intended to kick-start the discussions around mobility and the engagements 

would continue in the future. 

In particular, I seek your support in the following: 

· Circulating the invite for webinars amongst mobility experts and thinktanks in your country, 

and inviting them to participate 

· Arranging a small event at the embassy to facilitate participation of the experts in webinar and 

sharing a brief of the discussions ensued the webinar 

 

Your support will go a long way in strengthening the importance and profile of the mobility 

summit.  

I am also attaching some brochures of the event. The details can also be accessed at: 

http://www.movesummit.in/ 

We look forward to your participation and your engagement in mobility revolution in India. 

Further details regarding the event would be shared with you soon by World Resources Institute (WRI). 

With Regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Sevala Naik Mude, 

High Commissioner, 

High Commission of India, Jamaica, 

hc.kingston@mea.gov.in 

http://www.movesummit.in/

